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Dear sir  
National parks were introduced to have native land free from use by farmers and glaziers 
and miners, it was always meant to be used by the public for a variety of uses. In resent 
years we have seen a lock down and lock out mentality which has seen an increase in 
feral animal numbers, the recent decision to allow recreational hunters is a good one and 
the number of parks available to recreational hunters needs to be increased. 
I would also like to see horse riding in certain parts of the National parks to be allowed 
there are horse riding groups that take handicapped children  horse riding that would be 
lovely to see the smile on a young persons face riding thru a park and see native animals. 


